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                          13th May 2024  
            
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Reception Phonics Phase 3 Sessions  
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended the phonics workshop on Wednesday 8th 
May. Following on from that; I will be running two sessions to support parents/carers with phase 3 
phonics on the follow dates; 
 
Thursday 16th May and 23rd May at 2:30pm.  
 
Session 1: Pronouncing phase 3 phonemes, blending to read and segmenting to write 
Session 2: Harder to Read and Spell Words (HRS) and reading books  
 
If you would like to attend these sessions, please complete the Google doc by Tuesday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms L Gallagher 
Assistant Headteacher – EYFS and KS1 
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